			Monday Message #31







			Good Evening ALL [image: 😊]
 GOOD News First!
· The July 24th Wine Expo in Moscow raised just over $2,400.00 for the Temple. THANK YOU to the Latah County Shrine Club and a few other friends for all of their help with that fundraiser.
· The Hootenanny this past weekend raised $1,342.00 for the Temple. THANK YOU to all the members in the Lewiston area who helped this past weekend.
· At their August meeting, the Director’s Staff made a $1,000.00 donation to the Temple.
Exciting News Second!
· We are very much looking forward to our official Chief Rabban Night in CDA this coming weekend. We will be playing Cornhole, having dinner, raising funds, and HAVING FUN!!!! Saturday, August 28, 2021, at 4pm, at the CDA Clubhouse.
· The next parade I see on my schedule is the Labor Day parade in St. Maries Idaho.  Ron Hodge is our official contact for that parade [image: 😊]  After that, I know we have the Round Up Parade in Lewiston on Sept. 11th.   What other fall parades or community days do we need to be planning for ??
Please look for the September Clarion for more information about upcoming events!!
Sincerely,
Jim Logan
Potentate
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